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Please join us to hear the MPCA Commissioner speak  
at Barr Engineering Co.  

You are invited to a talk by MPCA Commissioner John Linc Stine on agency 
priorities for this year and plans and emerging issues for the coming year. The 
head of the Minnesota Pollution Control Agency will speak to guests in Barr's 
Minneapolis, Duluth, and Hibbing offices on October 23 at noon. Lunch will be 
provided beginning at 11:30, and there will be a question-and-answer session 
after the presentation.  

Seating is limited; to reserve a seat, please register by October 17 and indicate 
which location you prefer. 

Event: MPCA Commissioner speaks at Barr Engineering Co. 

Location  
options: 

You may attend this presentation at the location that's most 
convenient:  

• Live presentation at Barr's Minneapolis, MN office (map)  
• Hosted broadcast of presentation at Barr's Duluth, MN 

office (map) 
• Hosted broadcast of presentation at Barr's Hibbing, MN 

office (map) 

Date: Thursday, October 23, 2014 

 

https://www.barr.com/WhatsNew/MassEmails/2014-10-23-MPCAcommissioner/index.html
http://maps.google.com/?q=4700+West+77th+Street+Minneapolis%2c+MN+55435+++++
http://maps.google.com/?q=325+South+Lake+Avenue+Duluth,+MN+55802+++++
http://maps.google.com/?q=3128+14th+Avenue+East+Hibbing%2c+MN+55746+++++
https://www.barr.com/
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Text Box
Item 8H.
BCWMC 10-16-14



Time: Noon - 11:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 

Click here to register for this luncheon 

 

 
resourceful.  naturally. ® 
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